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From: Clerk <clerk@hever.org>
Sent: 15 January 2021 11:40
To: Planning Comments
Subject: 20/03755/HOUSE

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
Know the content is safe.

The Dyehurst Stud Dyehurst Lane Hever Kent TN8 7LLB Erection of a car port.

No objection and note preferable location of proposal. Request that SDC have consideration to ensure that the
residue of redundant hardstanding is removed and returned back to grass.

Charlotte Cole

Clerk and Financial Officer
Hever Parish Council
clerk@hever.org
www.hever.org
Facebook/Heverparishcouncil

Please note | am employed for ~ 2 days a week.

Thank you for contacting Hever Parish Council. We aim to get back to you as soon as possible and usually within 20 working days. Lots of
information can be found on our website http://www.hever.org

By contacting us you agree to us using your data to respond to your request and to carry out our public duties as a Parish Council. To
view our privacy statement please follow this link http://hever.org/privacy-policy

You may, of course, opt out of communications with the Council at any time. If you would like to do that now, please email us at
clerk@hever.org with STOP in the subject line.




